
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our first edition of the Curriculum newsletter for this academic year.  We had a 
very busy term with lots of trips and visits. We have also had a lot of sporting achievements 
this term, including tag rugby, cross-country and football. 

 

Competitions outside of school have been a great success so far this year! We started the 
year with a tag rugby festival hosted by Seaford RFC, where 20 Year 6 children took part. We 
also took part in the cross-country qualifying event for all the primary schools in Seaford and 
we had runners from both Year 5 and 6 competing. We are awaiting the results to see which 
children have qualified for the next round! As for football, we have attended two U11 Albion 
in the Community tournaments for both the girls and boys. All children played with a superb 
attitude and clearly enjoyed the experience, with the boys making the semi-finals and 
qualified for the regional finals. Well done to all competitors, and we can’t wait to see the 
children’s sporting achievements in Terms 3 and 4. 

 

 

        



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

We hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in the 
New Year. Please enjoy looking at the learning which has taken place in Terms 1 and 2 from 
each year group. 

 

 

 

 

  



 





 

 



 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 



 


